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Regional Development Australia Whyalla and Eyre Peninsula (RDAWEP), on behalf of Iron Road Limited, extend a final call to hear from parties
interested in utilising the proposed port facilities at Cape Hardy for import and export purposes. Service providers essential for general port
operations are also encouraged to register. Cape Hardy will be the only Cape Class bulk commodity export facility in South Australia and is situated
7km south of Port Neill on the Eyre Peninsula. The Port is designed to support third parties and able to accommodate primary producers (grain
and mineral) and various other businesses, maximising benefits to the region. To request a non-binding ‘Registration of Preliminary Interest’
document, contact Dion Dorward, CEO RDAWEP, and become part of this exciting opportunity.

Dion Dorward

Chief Executive Officer, RDAWEP

89 Liverpool Street, Port Lincoln 5606
Telephone: (08) 8682 6588
dion.dorward @rdawep.org.au
www.rdawep.org.au

Registrations close 317 March 2017.
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